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Tippecanoe County Historical Association Awarded NOW Grant from 
Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette 

  
Lafayette, IN (June 7, 2023)—The Tippecanoe County Historical Association has been awarded 
a grant of $8,305.57 from the Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette, to assist in various 
HVAC repairs at the Frank C. Arganbright Genealogy Center and the History Center. These 
properties contain both programming space and collections storage.  
  
“A proper environment for both our collections and programming is important in the fulfillment 
of our mission,” shares Tippecanoe County Historical Association’s Executive Director, Claire 
Eagle. “With recent failures of our HVAC systems just as the summer heat began, these repairs 
are crucial for the protection of our collections and the health and safety of our staff, volunteers 
and program attendees.”  
 
The Tippecanoe County Historical Association sincerely thanks the Community Foundation of 
Greater Lafayette for their quick assistance. Repairs have begun and are expected to be 
completed within a week.  
 
About the Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette 
Established in 1970, the mission of The Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette is to 
inspire, nurture, and practice philanthropy, stewardship, and leadership in the communities they 
serve. 
 
About the Tippecanoe County Historical Association 
The Tippecanoe County Historical Association (TCHA) is a non-profit organization dedicated to 
enriching the lives of the Tippecanoe County residents and visitors by collection, preserving, 
researching and sharing Tippecanoe County’s unique and diverse history.   
 
 

Contact: Claire Eagle, Executive Director 
Tippecanoe County Historical Association 

director@tippecanoehistory.org 
765-476-8411 
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